March 4, 1948

Dear Jaé_kx

Thank you for your recent letter. Enclczed you will find
an eknowladgement of ycur gensrcus ccntribution,

Your group sesms 1o be doins splendidly. ®izhty-nine msmbers
ie no mezp number, I am sure that they are s11 enjoying your
new club Yooims, .. pleasa.nt atmosphere mskes e blg differencs
in Xespinz moyale hizh, ever tcug}z the plushmess may startle
sone of the dowa-ao ¢~o‘.ters at firet. It's fine that you have
the cooperztion of the City and County cfficials. So meny
more people cen e helped through AR 4f they are dirscted

to 1t at the peychological moment..Here the officlels can

be of great service.

A1l best wishes to you and the mambersz of the Central Florida

Group, Write to us agaln, we are elweys ,.n’ferested in yoa.r
activiiles,

Sincerely,

Margaret R, B
General Boocrstary



